
At the Quarterly Board Meeting, held May 9th, there was an unusually large 
attendance of the members. Those present from outside Toronto were:—Mrs. 
H. T. Veals, of Hamilton ; Mrs. Jas. Wood, of Peterboro; Miss Moyle, Richmond 
Hill! Mise G. Alexander, Swansea; Mrs. Madill, Stouffville, and Mrs. W. C. Dennis* 
Bracebridge.

The High Park Baptist Church, Toronto, of which Miss Muriel Brothers is a 
member, have assumed her support as their missionary in India, so the Board is 
able to send out another new missionary this Fall. She is Miss Hannah E. Day, 
a graduate of the Toronto Normal School, and of Brantford General Hospital. 
At present she is studying at Dr. White’s Bible Training School in New York.

We thank the Peterboro’ Association for their special gift towards the passage 
money of our new missionary.

A union of all the Young Women’s Circles in Toronto was organized at a 
meeting of the Circles in Bloor Street Church on April 20th. The Directors of 
Associations outside of Toronto will continue to have the oversight of the Young 
Women's Circles in their respective Associations.

The resignation of Miss J. M. Norton as editor of the “Link” was received, to 
take effect July 1, 1019. Miss Norton has served faithfully in this office and feels 
that after ten years of service she would like to be relieved. The Board regretfully 
accepted her resignation, and placed on record its deep appreciation of all her 
devoted service in connection with the issuing of the “Link" for so long a period.

Dr. J, H. Farmer presented to the Board an outline of the two-year missionary 
course which is to be established in McMaster University for those intending to 
go to the Foreign Field.

The Treasurer reports finances in splendid condition. The rate of giving from 
Circles, Young Women’s Circles and Bands is quite equal to the responsibilities 
assumed at the beginning of our year.
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Mrs. Chas. Senior has kindly consented to act as secretary of the Muskoka Home 
Committee, and will be glad to give any information regarding the Home to any 
who wish to know about it.

Six dollars came in this mouth towards the running expenses from two mem­
bers of the Board of the W. F. M. 8. We are saving now to purchase a coal oil 
stove With an oven.
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iA Director is now in eight for Thunder Bay Association and the President, 
Mrs. Cameron, with the help of Mrs. Dennis, of Collingwood Association will be 
well prepared for the June gathering.

Sincerely yours, -
'L. LLOYD, Sec. of Director (Foreign).

IBUREAU OP LITERATURE
The Bureau of Literature will be closed as usual during July. Order early.

E. A. MOOR.

NOTES FROM QUARTERLY BOARD MEETING.
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